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www.hrdc4.org

The Havre Food Bank would like to thank the Havre community

for donating over 2000 pounds of food during the Annual Postal

Food Drive on Saturday, May 14th, Havre Postal workers

generously collected food donated by residents while delivering

their mail. Volunteers helped sort the donated food at HRDC

before it was delivered to the Food Bank.

The Postal Food Drive is crucial to keeping the Food Bank

stocked during this time of year. If you are interested in

donating to the Food Bank or would like information on how to

volunteer, please contact Kiera Patera at (406) 265-6743 x1101
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Career Opportunities

HiSET Test Schedule
Havre: 
June 14th & 28th

July 5th & 12th

Ft. Belknap:
June 10th

July 15th

Rocky Boy:
June 15th

July 20th

For more information contact:

Trisha Williams Ferry

265-6743

ferryt@hrdc4.org 

EHS Teacher Assistant
Wage: $13.97-$14.57/hr

Closing Date: May 31st

Havre Food Bank Receives Over 2000 Pounds of
Food During Annual Postal Food Drive

Shelter Manager/ Volunteer
Coordinator
Wage: $15.14-$15.86/hr

Closing Date: May 31st

Victim Services Specialist
Wage: $15.14-$15.86/hr

Closing Date: June 7th

Upcoming
Agency
Closures: May

27th & 30th
June

17th & 20th
July

1st & 4th

Funding Available for Hill County Electric
Assistance Program
The Hill County Electric Assistance Program currently has

funding available, This program is designed to assist families

with low income with their Hill County Electric bill. Applications

and more information can be found at HRDC or by contacting

the Energy Program at (406) 265-6743.



District 4 HRDC to Continue
Providing Adult Education Services
to MACO District 4
A notice of award for the 2022 WIOA Adult

Education Grant was received by District 4

HRDC on Monday, May 23rd. This grant

allows the Adult Education program to

continue providing services to Hill, Blaine,

Liberty, and Choteau counties. 

The Adult Education program assists

individuals in earning their High School

Equivalency certificate. The program

additionally offers assistance with tutoring,

study skills, Driver's License preparation,

career planning, and much more.

For more information about the Adult

Education program contact Adult Education

Director Tricia Williams Ferry at (406) 265-

6743 x1197.

Ask us about
FREE preschool!

Early Head Start and Head
Start are now accepting

applications for our
2022/2023 school year for

children ages 0-5.

Call (406) 265-6743 or stop
down to HRDC for an

application

Head Start Gearing up to Begin
Summer Cohort

The Northern Montana Child Development

Center Head Start's Summer Cohort begins

on June 13th. This session runs until July 21st

and will serve 16 children. Children enrolled

in the Summer Cohort program are either

entering kindergarten for the 2022-2023

school year or have an IEP.

The Summer Cohort classroom has many

fun activities for the students planned

including a field trip to the Wahkpa Chu'gn

Buffalo Jump in Havre.

The Summer Cohort program began in 2020

and was originally created to make up for

the time classrooms were closed during the

COVID-19 pandemic. 


